
 
 

 

MEDICAL CANNABIS PROGRAM 
1190 St. Francis Drive, S3400 • P.O. Box 26110 • Santa Fe, New Mexico • 87502-6110 

(505) 827-2321 • FAX: (505) 476-3025 • www.nmhealth.org 

 

 

June 19, 2017 

 

New Mexico Medical Society 

Randy Marshall, Executive Director 
316 Osuna Road, NE Suite 501 
Albuquerque, NM 87107 
 

info@nmms,org 

 

RE: Vacancies on Medical Advisory Board 

 

Dear Mr. Marshall,  

 

The State of New Mexico Medical Cannabis Program is contacting you today regarding current 

vacancies on the Medical Advisory Board for the Medical Cannabis Program.  As you are aware, 

7.34.4.28 NMAC requires that the members of the Medical Advisory Board be chosen for 

appointment by the Secretary from a list proposed by the New Mexico Medical Society.  

 

The Medical Advisory Board consists of medical providers from specific disciplines. At this 

time, the Medical Advisory Board has positions open for medical providers who have National 

Board Certification in the fields of Neurology, Infectious Disease, and Oncology.  

 

Members of the public and other entities may submit petitions requesting that certain conditions 

be added to the list of conditions accepted by the medial cannabis program as a qualifying 

condition. The Board members play an instrumental role in considering petitions for new 

conditions and we are seeking well-rounded individuals who are willing to review and make 

recommendations on the petitions. Attached to this letter you will find a copy of our current rules 

and regulations for the medical advisory board which will provide you with a clear idea of the 

members’ role and responsibilities.  

 

Your assistance in locating dedicated and thoughtful members is greatly appreciated. If you have 

any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Andrea Sundberg 

Patient Services Program Manager 

 

 


